
 

 
July 26, 2019 
 

Weekly Construction Activities, week of 7/29/2019 
 

 

East Tower: 
 Installation of window frames and metal panels continues around the building. 
 Interior walls are framed out, sheet rocked and painted. Headwalls, millwork and sinks 

in patient rooms continue to be installed. 
 Helipad lights and safety netting and equipment continue to be installed. Helipad 

planned to be operational early September. 
 Installation of the permanent roof continues. 
 Flooring prep and installation continues. 
 Work on the extending elevators new floors continues. During the work on the 

elevators, certain cars will need to be out of service during the work above. At all 
times two staff cars and one visitor car will be available for use.  

 Mechanical and electrical installation will be ongoing. There may be temporary 
interruptions to services during the tie-ins. We will work with the East Tower clinical 
teams to schedule and coordinate the temporary service interruptions.  

 Main Entrance traffic circle will be reduced to one lane on Monday-
Wednesday for the next few months. Discharges during this time should 
be moved to the South Entrance and the P7 Corridor. 
  

St. John Street Garage: 
 Precast installation continues through late summer. Estimated to be complete Aug. 23. 
 Elevator installation starts mid-August. 
  Mechanical and Electrical installation continues. 
  Trucks will be entering and exiting the site near Margaritas. There will be 

approximately 20 trucks per day. 
        Site utility work on D-Street and St. John St. continues. Flagging staff will be on site 

to assist with traffic. 
 

Congress Street Enabling: 
        Site work along Congress and Gillman Street continues. Work is anticipated to be 

complete mid-November. MMC employees should use A-street to enter and exit the 
Gilman Garage to limit the amount of traffic on Congress Street. All Local Businesses 
remain open during this work. 

        Structural reinforcement in the Gillman Garage will continue to the end of year. 
Traffic and parking will be modified during this time. Signage will be installed to assist 
with the traffic flow. Please use caution when driving through the garage. 

 

 


